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Change in frequency of holding the PRC Assessment

The Council of the Institute has approved the change in frequency of the PRC
Assessment from monthly to bi-monthly, effective January 1, 2024. Up to

December 2023, the PRC Assessment will continue to be held on a monthly

basis.

Effective January 2024, the PRC Assessment will be held in January, March, May,
July, September and November. All other requirements regarding enrolment,

submission of exam forms and assessment will remain the same.

This announcement supersedes the previous announcement related to the

change in frequency of the PRC Assessment dated November 01, 2023.

For any assistance or queries concerning this matter, please do not hesitate to
contact the ICAP helpline at 021-111-000-422 (Ext: 369) or email us at

examinations@icap.org.pk.




